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Tuesday 3rd March 2020

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are receiving regular advice and updates as a school regarding Coronavirus. 
On the back of this letter is a really useful poster/guide which we received yesterday. We are sharing it with you to raise awareness of steps being taken in school but also steps you can take at home to help keep germs at bay.
Please also remember that if you have recently visited any other countries outside of the UK, to check online for any relevant steps or precautions you may need to take.

Thanks in advance for your support in this,

Mrs Middleton

Head of School
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